
 

 1 / 1 

IR.007/2019 

        25 April 2019 

 

Re: Announcement of Additional the Company's Holiday for the Year 2019 
To:  President 

The Stock Exchange of Thailand 
 

T Engineering Corporation Public Company Limited (the “Company”) would like to announcement an 
additional the Company’s holiday on Monday of May 6th, 2019 as the Cabinet resolved to announce on this 
day as a public holiday in order to allow the people to participate in ceremony and other activities during the 
Royal Coronation of H.M. King Maha Vajiralongkorn. 

 
Please be informed accordingly. 

   
                                                                                  Sincerely yours, 
                                       
 

                   (Mr. Tradsin Chongussayakul) 
                       Chief Executive Officer and Acting Managing Director  
                T Engineering Corporation Public Company Limited            


